From: Lee, Jessie

To: Lan, Jonnie; Mendoza-Gonzalez, Francisco
Cc: Abarca, Kayla; Lane, Victoria
Subject: FW: Public Hearing Notice for the Planning Commission Meeting of December 20, 2023
Date: Thursday, December 14, 2023 2:32:03 PM
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See below.

Jessie Lee
Development Services Technician I, Planning Department
City of Merced | 678 W. 18 Street | Merced, CA 95340

| (209) 385-6858 Dept Phone
MERCED leej@cityofmerced.org | www.cityofmerced.or

From: Kevin Malone <kmalone@mercedid.org>
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 2:20 PM
To: McBride, Scott <McBrideS@cityofmerced.org>

Cc: JeffJoyner_; Lane, Victoria <LaneV@cityofmerced.org>; Lee, Jessie

<leej@cityofmerced.org>
Subject: RE: Public Hearing Notice for the Planning Commission Meeting of December 20, 2023

Hi Scott,

| understand Julie Nelson has recently retired; | had been in contact with her a couple of times regarding
rights of ways for MID Electric. | have recently been in contact with Brian Kroeger, and he suggested that
| reach out to you and let you know that MID will need sufficient P.U.E.’s through the development(s) that
are dedicating ROW for the Campus Parkway. MID will not be able to serve some of those developments
because they are outside of the district boundary, but we will still need to extend utilities through them to
complete the loop between the AME and CPW. Anything you can do to help us with P.U.E.’s through
those developments is greatly appreciated, the developers are not going to be very cooperative because
the MID Electric may not benefit their development, but It does benefit the community. If we are not able
to go in a P.U.E. we will need to be in the City of Merced Road Right of Way which is not the best for
everyone.

Thank you,

Rewin L. Malone

Senior Distribution Planner
Energy Resources

744 W. 20th Street
Merced, CA 95340





